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The Ong Lab is looking at the distribution and composition of trees on working agricultural
landscapes in the Upper Valley region!

We are looking for participants for the program who would be willing to speak to us for ~1
hour about trees integrated on and surrounding productive farm land and allow us to do

some sampling of vegetation and soils on your farm.

What you will get from participating:

e Data regarding your soils in wooded areas on your farm
e A report from sampling trees and structure on your farm and surrounding forested
area

e High resolution aerial photography of your property

We really hope you can participate! To coordinate, contact (or expect contact from)
Kristen Jovanelly at 8602668026 or email at kristen.m.jovanelly.gr@dartmouth.edu.
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